
Additional Correspondence in Support of the Application, received after the publication of 

Papers  

 

 

From: Charlotte Elliott  

Date: Tue, 9 Feb 2021 at 9:51 am 

Subject: Sanderlings 

To:  

 

 

Hello,   

I’m a parent of a child at DeAston School, I am sorry not to have contacted you sooner. I am 

perfectly happy with their being alcohol and low music being played at the Sanderlings 

premises during the opening times of school and believe it will not affect my child or other 

student’s education.  

 

I am confident there will be no disruption to neighboring properties or the school, as when I 

have picked my child up from school the Sanderlings has always been peaceful and respectful 

of students and other residents.  

 

Charlotte Elliott.  

 


